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TO Lyall E. Johnson, Chief,

Licensing Branch

FROM Clifford K. Beck, Chief,

Hazards Evaluation Branch

DATE: April 24, 1959

SUBJECT: ENGELHARD INDUSTRIES

We have reviewed the Englehard Industries application dated

December 5, 1958, and March 25, 1959, submitted in compliance

with Section 70.24.

Based upon our review of the proposed alarm system and emergency

procedure, we believe that the applicant's plans are satisfactory.


